
Rules Committee, 

Please vote to improve our election process by voting for HB2927.  

After the broken states' voting systems in Florida, Michigan, and Ohio which elected the "wrong" 

candidates: George W Bush, and now Donald J Trump; I ask you to support the HB2927.  

And, I urge you to strongly suggest that other states' legislatures follow the movement to correctly 

modify our "Electoral College" system in America.  

Thank you.  

Garry  

Garry James  
503garry@gmail.com  
PO Box 11924  
Eugene, Oregon 97440 
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